
 

 

 

 

Notice of Relocation and Rename of  

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Guangzhou Wu Yang Xin Cheng Sub-branch 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Thank you for your trust and support to Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited. 

 

From 8 Aug 2016, Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Guangzhou Wu Yang Xin Cheng Sub-branch will be 

relocated to Unit 109,110,1/F,  No.84 Huacheng Ave, Zhu Jiang New Town, Tianhe District, Guangzhou, China. 

(Postcode: 510627).The Sub-branch will be renamed as Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Guangzhou Zhu 

Jiang New Town Sub-branch, and business scope will remain unchanged，while retail banking & wealth 

management business hour will be from 10:00AM to 6:00PM on Monday to Friday; 11:30AM to 3:30PM on 

Saturday and Sunday. 

 

We highly appreciate your trust and long-term support to the bank and will continue to provide excellent 

service to you. Please call our 24-Hour Customer Service Hotline 8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 8008 for any 

queries, or you can also visit our website: www.hangseng.com.cn for information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited 

                                                                                                                                                            Guangzhou Branch 

                                                                                                                                                                                        Aug 5, 2016 

http://www.hangseng.com.cn/

